Colusa Unified School District
PUBLIC NOTICE
There will be a Public Hearing at the September 12, 2017 School Board of Trustees’ Meeting to discuss Instructional Materials. Input is welcome from parents, staff and other interested parties. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Board will be discussing whether the District has provided each pupil with sufficient textbooks and instructional materials aligned to the academic content standards and consistent with the cycles and content of the curriculum frameworks. Sufficient textbooks and instructional materials have been provided to each student, including English learners, in Mathematics, Science, History-Social Science, and English/Language Arts, including the English language development component of an adopted program, and sufficient textbooks or instructional materials have been provided to each pupil enrolled in foreign language or health classes, and sufficient laboratory Science equipment has been provided for Science laboratory classes offered in grades 9-12. 
The meeting will be held at Colusa Unified School District, Conference Room, 745 Tenth Street, Colusa, CA 95932 at 4:00 p.m.

